
 

DATE:              May 12, 2021 
 
TO:                   Fuel Supply Companies  
 
FROM:             Bill Trott, Garage Supervisor 
 
RE:                    Fuel Bids from May 7, 2021 
 
As stated in the Fuel Bid RFP, the City of Cartersville reserves the right to reject any or all bids and to accept 
that bid which will, in its opinion, best serve the public interest. After receiving Fuel Bids due on May 7, 2021, 
the City of Cartersville has determined to reject any and all bids.  
 
 


